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Ref: 29S.PC0185 
 
At a further board meeting held on 16th March 2016, the Board noted the 
meeting record of December 15th 2015 and response submission from the 
applicant received by ABP on 26th February 2016.   
 

 The applicant’s submission was noted. 
 

 Transportation/accessibility will be an important consideration for the 
application in terms of the proper planning and sustainable 
development of the area. 

 
 
 
 
Board Member: _____________________ Date: 16th March 2016 
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